
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE Distr. 
HIGH COMMISSIONER’S PROGRAMME RESTRICTED 
 
 EC/55/SC/CRP.23/Corr.1 
 20 September 2005 
 
STANDING COMMITTEE Original: ENGLISH 
34th meeting  

 
 
 

UNHCR’s INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY: 
STRATEGY AND IMPLEMENTATION THEREOF 

 
 

Corrigendum 
 
 
 

Page 4, paragraph 14 
 

For the existing text substitute 
 

14. During the planning process for the 2006 ORB, DIST referred to ICT industry 
benchmarks to determine the costs of new strategic initiatives due to start in 2006.  The 
resultant 2006 budget approved by the ORB which reflected these strategic initiatives 
amounted to $41.9 million.  Sixty-five per cent of the approved 2006 budget  
($27.3 million) represents strategic activities associated with the completion of the MSRP 
Finance and Supply Chain roll-out and the development and deployment of MSRP 
Human Resources and Payroll.  Five per cent ($2.1 million) represents new strategic 
initiatives not directly related to MSRP.  The remaining 30 per cent of the budget  
($12.5 million) represents commitments to service delivery already under way and fixed 
administrative costs (such as software licenses). 

 

 


